
Note for TAG Meeting 260122 on 2022 Plans for Friends of Waterlow Park 
 

We have two key aims for 2022: to hold another series of pop up concerts in the summer  
following last year’s introductory series and to embark on a biodiversity survey of the Park’s 
plants.  For this we need lots of volunteers to do an hour or two surveying - guidance 
provided. See www.waterlowpark.org.uk to find out more.  
 
In addition we will be pushing other smaller projects through to fruition including statue 
repairs in conjunction with Camden and a newly designated woodland area for nature study, 
again with Camden. We are also negotiating a deep clean, (likely), and woodwork paint and 
grilles replacement in the public loos, (being discussed). Plus we are in discussion with 
Camden about disabled access for the two north end park gates. 
 
Fiona Murphy Friends of Waterlow Park 210122. 

 

 


